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 Dates for this Term 

Y6 Residential Visit 20th – 22nd Feb  

Whole 
School 

Ash Wednesday  
Visits to Church 

22nd Feb  

Y 3 Coal Mining Museum 
Visit 

15th and 16th 
March 

Whole 
School 

Parent Consultation 
Meetings 

21st and 22nd 
March   

Y2 Eden Camp Visit 
 

19th April 

Foundation 
Stage 

Swithens Farm Visit 17th and 24th 
May 

Y 5 Jorvik Viking Centre 
York Visist 

27th June 

Y 4 Murton Park York Visit 12th and 13th 
July 

Welcome to Mr Harrison 
We are pleased to welcome Mr J Harrison as Deputy 
Head. He comes to us from Altofts Junior School. He 
will join us at Sandal Castle from Monday 30th January 
and be with us until the end of the school year.  

 
Year 2 and Year 6 SATs 
Please can you contact teachers in these year groups if 
you have questions. 
We will then provide information packs to support you 
and your child.  
 
F E E T – Families Enjoying Everything Together 
We are very sorry to let you know that although we 
have made every effort to build up numbers we are 
pausing our meetings after half term. 
The last two meetings will be on 2nd and 9th and 
February. 

 
Durkar Devils Football Club  
Our girls U7/U8 training restarts next 
Wednesday 6.30-7.30 and we need more players.  If 
your daughter is in year 2 or 3 at school and has 
shown an interest in playing football and joining a 
team, then we want to hearfrom you!!Please message 
us on our Facebook page or email 
info@durkarfc.co.uk 

 
 
 
 

Teacher Strike February 1st 
Thank you for the returned slips requesting places for 
children of Key Workers on February 1st. We are able to 
provide breakfast club and after school care for those 
children who are in school on the day and have booked 
places.  
 
Attendance Information 

Class  

  5LG 99.29 

  4ER 97.24 

  2KM 97.00 

  4JS 97.00 

  3SE 96.43 

  5DE 96.43 

  2EJ 95.17 

  6RS 94.00 

  3RW 93.79 

  6SW 93.79 

  1JG 93.10 

  1NP 92.33 

  3BJ 92.00 

  FKW 91.89 

  6RW 91.72 

  FDJ 91.33 

  5HF 91.00 

  2CW 90.67 

  1AD 90.33 

  4VG 90.32 

  FJW 87.93 

 
Returning Reading Books 
Please can you make sure that all reading 
books are returned to school so that they can 
be changed regularly. 
 
If you need to contact school for everyday purposes 
please use the email address below for a quicker 
response. 
office@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Hunt      
Interim Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

KEY  

100% PERFECT! 

>97% AWESOME JOB 

>95% GOOD 

>94% ALMOST THERE 

<93% NEEDS MORE 
WORK 

Well done to all classes in dark 

green on the table.  

 Please make sure that  
you contact school if your child 
is not coming into school.  You 
can telephone on 01924 
303525 or 
office@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 
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